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The Fall 2014 qualifying examination

For students who plan to take the Mathematics 205ABC Qualifying Exam, here are a few
remarks.

1. Official information on the examination is posted in the Graduate Handbook, which is
online in the Department’s web site (the link is on the page “for graduate students”).

2. Additional information regarding qualifying examinations can be found by going to “Pro-
grams” on the Department’s web site, where there is a link to a page on qualifying exam-
inations.

3. The portion of the examination involving 205B will be based upon the contents and
approach of the Winter 2014 version of Mathematics 205B, but the questions will be
designed to be compatible with both the Winter 2013 and Winter 2014 versions of the
course.

If in the course of studying for the Qualifying Examination you have questions about the
material that was covered in Mathematics 205B this past quarter, please feel free to contact me. It
is likely that solutions to some addtional problems will be posted, and still others may be posted
if students are so interested.


